I've completed the annual inspection of Comtech Antenna and found they have moved to 1785 Ave A,
Kissimmee. They were located 3100 Communications Road, St Cloud.

| discussed the move with Thomas Christy, President, and obtained a copy of the record keeping log.
Mr. Christy stated they stopped operation at the St Cloud location at the first of August and began
moving to the Kissimmee location. The move is continuing and has not been completed at the time of
the inspection, Sept. 24. He stated production had not started at the Kissimmee location

A walk through revealed that no fiberglass production was apparent and the machinery appeared to be
inoperable because set up had not been completed.

The record log and Mr. Christy’s new business card is attached.



